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 13th October 2015 
 
 

1st EUROPEAN OPEN WINTER GAMES 
Monaco 

 5th to 11th February 2016 
Organised by the European Bridge League 

with the Monegasque Bridge Federation  
 
 
Dear Presidents and Friends, 
 
I am very pleased to Inform you that the 1st European Winter Games will be held at: 

Hotel Fairmont 
Monaco 

 
Upon request of the Monegasque Bridge Federation, the dates have been changed and 
are now from 5th to 11th February 2016. 
 
I will be sending additional information on this event next month. 
 
I am sure that all players would greatly enjoy the challenge of playing this 1st Winter 
Games in Monaco. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yves Aubry 


